

P.4 ENGLISH

Research / practical work

- Using your school address, write a letter to your best friend and invite him/her to your cousin's graduation party. Tell him/her about the date, time, venue for the function.
- 2. Write a short poem of two stanzas in your lovely words about COVID 19 (Corona Virus).
- 3. Write a short story of about 100 120 words to narrate your first day in Primary Four class. Talk about the teachers, new friends, the learning environment, meals' time, deanliness e.t.c.

P.4 ENGLISH (SET ONE)

Jse the c	orrect form of	f the words gi	ven in the brackets.
Adikinyi i	is a very good		(lie)
Namuli g	ot the acciden	t because she	was
(care)			
Children	should stop us	sing	language.
(abuse)			
Of the tw	o sisters, Brid	get is the	(old)
The lette	r 'e' appears _		in Wednesday. (two)
Because	of her	, sł	ne was not chosen a
headgirl.	(stubborn)		
What is t	he	of th	nat rope? (long)
The head	dteacher	ta	lked to the P.4
pupils. (p	oolite)		
Decemb	er is the	n	nonth of the year.
(twelve)			
The tead	her has	the	guilty boy. (forgive)
Lisa alwa	ays	to das	ss early. (come)
The Pres	sident's	\	was long. (speak)
Yvonne i	s the	girl	in our class. (pretty)
l	al	etter to my frie	nd now. (write)
Our cow	gave birth to t	WO	(calf)
Fill in th	e blank space	es with a suita	ble word or words.
All that _		is not gold	
What is t	he time	y	our watch?
Mr. Odor	ngo, the	m	ended my shoes.
My father bought			ewe and a ram.
	a	beautiful girl F	Ritahis!
Arrange	the following	in alphabetic	al order.
	after,	dear,	cost
	School OC	rto	
	100	service and the service and th	

change,	cheap,	shillings,	shop
buyer,	bargain,	bag,	buy
Re-write th	ne sentences gi	ving the opposi	te of the
<u>underlined</u>	l words.		
Eggs are ve	ery <u>expensive</u> tl	nese days.	
Our shop is	near the butch	er's.	
You can't ta	alk to my <u>friend</u>	like that.	
Excuse me	<u>sir,</u> may I come	e in?	
Give the pl	ural forms of t	hese words.	
child			
big sty			
book-shel	f		
Write the fo	ollowing abbre	<u>viations in full.</u>	
Rev			
Rd.			
shan't _			
P.T.O _			
etc _			
Re-write th	e sentences as	s instructed in th	ne brack
		a third (Decile	Detle
Phiona is a	thief. Brenda is	satnier. (Begin :	Both

-	Rechael bit her triend. He abused her. Use: because)
- F	Here is the girl. She lied to the teacher. (Use:who)
	Ochomo reported them to the teacher. They started ghting. (Begin: When)
J	ane lent the boy a rubber. (Use: borrowed)
_ t	is very bad to lie to the teacher. (Begin: Lying)
	bought some milk from the dairy. (Use: any)
	he goat was bleating. The dog was barking. Use:)
J	udith is as happy as(Complete the simile)
	Before going to bed, I did my homework. Begin: After)
_	School

supply a question tag)
t in a hurry.
complete the proverb)
1

SECTION B

51. Read the passage below carefully and in full sentences, answer the questions the follow.

One Saturday afternoon, Taabu and his friend, Tambiti were playing football in the church compound. The two friends were very excited when they saw other children from the nearby village coming to join them. Askari told them to be very careful as they played. The children said they would be so careful.

Shortly after the Askari's warning, one of the boys missed the ball and kicked his friend's ankle. The friend fell down in great pain. Buyinza who was the oldest of all, carried they boy off the ground and asked Otto to say sorry to his friend Ali who was in great pain.

Otto said sorry and Ali forgave him. Later the children started playing again.

Unfortunately, as the play went on, Taabu kicked the ball and broke the church window. When Askari heard the noise of the glasses falling down, he picked a big stick and went for the boys. On seeing the Askari, the boys took off, but the dog that stays around the church started barking as it ran after them. When they saw the dog, they dimbed the tree and Askari went and told them to come down. Askari warned them and asked them never to play from the church compound.

Questions

(a)	At what time of the day did the boys play football?
(b)	Who started playing football?
(c)	Where were the boys playing football from?
(d)	What did Askari tell the two boys?
(e)	Who kicked Ali's leg?
	porto

_	Who was the oldest boy of all?
•	What got broken?
-	How many boys are mentioned in the passage?
•	What did the boys do when the dog ran after them
	Who stopped the boys from playing from the churc compound?

52. Study the price list below and answer the questions about it in full sentences.

ODIDI BUTCHER'S PRICE LIST

Item	Amount (Shs)
Chicken	11,000 each kilo
Beef	7,500 a kilo
Mutton	9,000 a kilo
Steak	10,000 a kilo
Veal	7,000 a kilo
Pork	10,000 a kilo
Fillet	8,000 a kilo

<u> </u>	stions Whose price list is shown above?
	How many items are on the price list?
	How much is a kilo of mutton?
	Which is the most expensive item?
	Which items cost the same amount of money?
	Which one is cheaper than the other, beef or veal
	How much does chicken cost?
	Which is the cheapest item on the price list?
	How much did Rosmin pay if she bought two kilograms of beef?
	Give another word or group of words to mean 'mutton' as used on the price list.

53. Complete the table below correctly.

Present tense	Present	Past tense	
	continuous		
go	going		
	dodging	dodged	
lie		lied	
buy	buying		
dirty		dirtied	
	lending	lent	
swim		swam	
borrow	borrowing		
write		wrote	

54. The table below shows marks of Primary Four pupils in the End of Term One exams at Bridge Way Academy. Study it and in full sentences, answer the questions that follow.

NAME	ENG	MTC	SCI	SST	TOTAL
Nambozo Kimberly	89	78	87	91	345
Apenyo Raymond	92	72	94	97	355
Arinda Elwin	91	90	87	95	363
Musoke Melanie	90	82	72	96	340
MulungiTrisher	89	65	86	88	328
Achelam Joshua	82		86		168

Questions

(a)	What does the table show?

Ho	w many pupils are in the table?
 Но	w many marks did Musoke Melanie get in SST?
VVr	no got the same marks in English?
VVr	no has the highest total mark?
Ho	w many subjects did Achelam do?
ln ۱	which school are the pupils shown on the table?
	which exams did the pupils get marks shown or table?
VVr	ite SST as used in the table in full.
VVr	ny do you think Achelam missed some exams?

55. (A) Match the following words in list A with those in list B correctly.

	List A		List B
(a)	Optician		repairs vehicles
(b)	Butcher		sells spectacles
(c)	Mechanic		sells flowers
(d)	Oculist(ophthalmologist)		sells meat
(e)	Florist		treats eyes
(f)	Carpenter		makes furniture
(a)	optician		
(b)	butcher		
(c)	mechanic		
(d)	oculist		
(e)	florist		
(f)	carpenter		

55. (B) Complete the table correctly.

Animal	Young one	Habitat	Sound
dog	puppy		barks
horse		stable	neighs
	lamb	pen	bleats
SOW		sty	